
 
 
 

School Board 
Elections 101 

Presenter:  Tiffany Dollar, PSEA-NEA Region Advocacy Coordinator 

 
January 25, 2022 ♦ 6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

Via Zoom 

 
One of the most important ways you can support your efforts 
as school district employees and at the bargaining table is by 

working to elect competent, pro-
public education school board 
members. Whether you have 
prior experience with school 
board elections, or you are brand 
new to the process, this session 
offers something for everyone. 

We will talk about the basics required to plan and implement a 
successful school board election campaign with a focus on 
candidate recruitment. This session is perfect timing for the 
next round of School Board Elections in May 2023.   
 
 

Pre-registration is required! 

RSVP no later than January 21, 2022!  
(online at www.psea.org/er or email to e-rgn@psea.org)   

Several days before your session, you will receive a  
confirmation email containing Zoom information for the workshop. 

 
 Sponsored by ER PACE for PSEA members  

http://www.psea.org/er
mailto:e-rgn@psea.org

